MINUTES OF TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

JANUARY 11, 2007, 7:00 P.M., TOWNSHIP HALL, EASTPORT

The purpose of the special meeting was to have a work session to review the proposed revised Land Use Plan.  Supervisor Spencer convened the meeting at 7:05 p.m. with board members Schultz, Leech and Parker present.  Trustee Martel arrived at 7:10 p.m.  Following the pledge to the flag, a memo from Antrim Co. Associate Planner Joe Meyers dated Jan. 10 was distributed.  The memo outlined the County Planning Commission response to the proposed Land Use Plan.  There was no citizen comment and following the information that rescheduling of the Feb. board meeting from Tuesday, February 20, to Thursday, Feb. 22, will be on the Jan. 16 board meeting agenda, the board proceeded to review and discuss the proposed Land Use Plan.  There was no action to be taken, as the Planning Commission has not completed their required process before presenting a final document to the board for approval or disapproval.
The meeting adjourned at 9:45 p.m. These minutes are subject to approval at the next regular board meeting.

Doris Leech

Township Clerk

